YUKON ARCHIVES PHOTO CAPTION LIST

YA# Subject(s) and Description:

6232 Airplane - 'CF-ADA'

[Treadwell Yukon Company's plane Bellanca at Mayo, Yukon.] [Additional info from Yukon aviation historian Bob Cameron 2003: Treadwell Yukon's Bellanca CH-400 Skyrocket CF-AOA, which they operated throughout the 1930s.] -ca.1930.

6233 Airplane - 'CF-AHD'

Lesperance, N.A.

Patterson, John Melvyn

[Men standing with the wreck of the 'Queen of the Yukon' airplane. Pilot John Melvyn Patterson was killed at Mayo, Yukon in the crash. Nov. 2, 1929.] [Additional info from Yukon aviation historian Bob Cameron 2003: The fatal crash of

Yukon Airways & Exploration pilot John Melville "Pat" Patterson, on the Stewart River ice at Mayo, in the Ryan B-5 'Queen of the Yukon II', on November 2, 1929.] --2 Nov 1929.

6234 Airplane - 'CF-BLT'

Wasson, Everett

['The Moth' airplane and pilot Everett Wasson.]

[Additional info from Yukon aviation historian Bob Cameron 2003: Treadwell Yukon pilot Everett Wasson with the Klondike Airways DeHavilland DH 60X Cirrus Moth "Rilla Martha" (G-CAUM).] -- ca. 1930.

6235 Airplane - 'GC-ARM'

[Cranking up the 'Claire', Livingston Wernecke's airplane, at Mayo, Yukon.] [Additional info from Yukon aviation historian Bob Cameron 2003: Treadwell-Yukon's 1928 Fairchild FC-2W2, GC-ARM, on the Stewart River ice at Mayo.] -- Winter 1931.

6236 Airplane - 'GC-ARM'

[First Nations snowshoeing a trail for the 'Claire' airplane to take off.] [Additional info from Yukon aviation historian Bob Cameron 2003: Treadwell-Yukon's 1928 Fairchild FC-2W2 GC-ARM.] -- ca. 1930.

6237 Airplane - 'GC-ARM' Wasson, Everett

[Return of pilot Everett Wasson from his first flight from Mayo, Yukon to Aklavik, NWT.]

[Additional info from Yukon aviation historian Bob Cameron 2003: Aircraft is Treadwell-Yukon's 1928 Fairchild FC-2W2, GC-ARM, aka the 'Claire', so named after Livingston Wernecke's daughter, who became the Yukon's first woman pilot.] -- Winter 1930.

6238 Airplane - 'GC-ARM'

Wasson, Everett

[Pilot Everett Wasson and two other men with the 'Claire' airplane.] [Additional info from Yukon aviation historian Bob Cameron 2003: Treadwell-Yukon pilot Everett Wasson and the company's 1928 Fairchild FC-2W2, GC-ARM.] -- ca. 1930.

YUKON ARCHIVES PHOTO CAPTION LIST

- YA# Subject(s) and Description:
- 6239 Burke, E.J.A. "Paddy" - Aircrash Kading, Emile Martin, Bob "Three Finger" Walsh, Joe

[Portrait of L to R: Emile Kading (mechanic), "Three Finger" Bob Martin, and Joe Walsh (guide). Kading and Martin were rescued after having been lost in the Liard River area for six weeks after their plane, piloted by Capt. E.J.A. "Paddy" Burke, crashed.] -- Nov 1930.

6240 Burke, E.J.A. "Paddy" - Aircrash Kading, Emile Martin, Bob "Three Finger" Walsh, Joe Wasson, Everett

[L to R: Emile Kading, "Three Finger" Bob Martin, Joe Walsh, and pilot Everett Wasson at Whitehorse hanger after Kading and Martin were rescued from the Liard River area where their plane, piloted by Capt. E.J.A. "Paddy" Burke, had crashed. An airplane on skis is in the background.] -- Nov 1930.

6241 Burke, E.J.A. "Paddy" - Aircrash Kading, Emile Martin, Bob "Three Finger"

[Emile Kading (mechanic) and "Three Finger" Bob Martin (prospector) at Whitehorse hanger after having been lost over six weeks in the Liard River area, when their plane, piloted by Capt. E.J.A. "Paddy" Burke, had crashed.] -- Nov 1930.

6242 Burke, E.J.A. "Paddy" - Aircrash [A First Nation helper involved in the Capt. E.J.A. "Paddy" Burke air rescue when the airplane crashed in the Liard River area.] -- Nov 1930.

6243 Burke, E.J.A. "Paddy" - Aircrash Kading, Emile Martin, Bob "Three Finger" ["Three Finger" Bob Martin on left and Emile Kading at their last camp after their

airplane, piloted by Capt. E.J.A. "Paddy" Burke, crashed in the Liard River area.] --Nov 1930.

6244 **Dawson City - B&F Store** Interior - General store

[Interior of the B&F store in Dawson City, Yukon.] -- ca. 1920.

6245 Dog team

[Two men with Lower river style dog sleds and teams.] -- ca. 1930.

6246 Dog team Hager, David

['Big Dave'' Hager, (Edwin Hager's brother), posing with Stewart River style dog sled and team.] -- ca. 1930.

YUKON ARCHIVES PHOTO CAPTION LIST

•	
YA#	Subject(s) and Description:
6247	Dog team Finnegan, Jim Mayo - Chateau Mayo [L to R: Jim Finnegan, Black Hank and Alex McClelland with Hanks' dog team in front of the Chateau Mayo, Mayo, Yukon.] Winter 1930.
6248	First Nations - Mayo Kendi, Persis First Nations camp Kendi, Julius Mayo - First Nations village [Portrait of the First Nation preacher Julius Kendi with his wife Persis Kendi and child at Mayo, Yukon.] ca. 1930.
6249	First Nations - Mayo Hager, Edwin [A portrait of Edwin Hager and family at Mayo, Yukon.] ca. 1930.
6250	First Nations - Mayo First Nations camp Mayo - First Nations village [First Nations women drying meat at Mayo First Nation village.] ca. 1930.
6251	Kading, Emile [Emile Kading on the day of rescue near Liard River after spending six weeks in the bush when his plane, piloted by Capt. E.J.A. "Paddy" Burke, crashed.] Nov 1930.
6252	Mail delivery Mayo - Binet Brothers Hotel Mayo - Riverfront scene Mayo - Street scene [Mail stage pulled by a small cat leaving Mayo, Yukon. Binet Brothers Hotel is in the background.] 1929.
6253	Mail delivery Automobile Howat, George Richards, T.C. [L to R: T.C. Richards (mail contractor), and George Howat (driver) in front of the truck hauling mail for the Overland Mail Service.] Winter 1930.
6254	Mail delivery Automobile Chapman, Chappie

[Two trucks at 31 Mile Flats hauling mail for the Overland Mail Service. Chappie Chapman in truck on left. Chains are on the truck tires.] -- n.d..

YUKON ARCHIVES PHOTO CAPTION LIST

YA# Subject(s) and Description:

6255 Mail delivery

Automobile

Wood, Sam

[Sam Wood standing beside a mail carrier truck for the Overland Mail Service. Chains are on the truck tires.] -- Winter 1929-1930.

6256 Mail delivery

[Overland Mail Service for Dawson City and Mayo, Yukon at Minto on the Yukon River Trail.] -- Winter 1930.

6257 Mail delivery

Rickensen, Stan

Wood, Sam

[L to R: Stan Rickensen and Sam Wood hauling mail and freight over the frozen Pelly River. A small cat is hooked up to a sled to the right of the men.] -- Spring 1930.

6258 Mail delivery

Rickensen, Stan

Wood, Sam

[L to R: Stan Rickensen and Sam Wood pulling dog sled with mail and freight across the Pelly River.] -- Spring 1930.

6259 Mail delivery

Anderson, Jack

[Stage loaded with mail and freight parked outside the Chateau Mayo, Mayo, Yukon. L to R: Jack Anderson, unidentified man, and Sam Wood (driver).] -- Spring 1931.

6260 Mail delivery

Leisure

[Last trip of the Overland Mail Service from Mayo to Dawson City, Yukon.] -- Spring 1931.

6261 Mail delivery

Leisure

[Last trip of the Overland Mail Service from Mayo to Dawson City, Yukon. A man seated on a cat pulling a loaded wagon. Three men, each with a gun, are seated on the wagon.] -- Spring 1931.

6262 Mail delivery

Wood, Sam

[Sam Wood and unidentified man crossing the Stewart River in winter on a dog sled with mail destined for Mayo, Yukon.] -- 1931.

6263 Martin, Bob "Three Finger"

[Portrait of "Three Finger" Bob Martin taken after he survive six weeks in the bush near Liard River when his airplane, piloted by Capt. E.J.A. "Paddy" Burke, crashed.] -- Nov 1930.

YUKON ARCHIVES PHOTO CAPTION LIST

YA# Subject(s) and Description:

6264 Mayo - Binet Brothers Hotel

[The Binet Brothers Hotel on fire in Mayo, Yukon. One stream of water is trying to contain the fire. Photographs 82/270 #6264 and 82/308 #5873 are the same image.] -- 12 Jul 1930.

6265 Mayo - Chateau Mayo

[The new Chateau Mayo built to replace the Binet Brothers Hotel which burned down on July 12, 1930 in Mayo, Yukon.] -- n.d..

6266 Mayo - Chateau Mayo

[The newly painted Chateau Mayo Hotel owned by the Binet Brothers in Mayo, Yukon.] -- Summer 1931.

6267 Mayo - Riverfront

Mayo - Binet Brothers Hotel Mayo - Northern Commercial Co. Mayo - W.P.&Y.R. freight shed

[Treadwell Yukon Company's silver-lead ore stockpiled at Mayo, Yukon. Businesses in photograph include: Binet Brothers Hotel, White Pass Warehouse, and Northern Commercial Co.] -- Summer 1929.

6268 Mayo - Riverfront

Mayo - Chateau Mayo

Mayo - J.H. Mervyn General Store

Mayo - Northern Commercial Co.

Mayo - W.P.&Y.R. freight shed

[Silver-lead ore piled on the riverfront in Mayo, Yukon. Businesses identified in the photograph include: J.H. Mervyn General Store, Chateau Mayo, White Pass Warehouse, and Northern Commercial Co.] -- ca. 1948.

6269 Mayo - School children

Ewing, John Mason-Wood, Ilene Mason-Wood, Maggie Nagano, Jean

Nagano, George

[A class photograph of the school children in Mayo, Yukon. Some of the children identified are L to R: Jean Nagano, Bud Fisher's daughter, Ilene Mason-Wood, George Nagano, Maggie Mason-Wood, John Ewing.]

[Mayo school children identified June 6, 2003 by Lowell Bleiler. Front row, I to r: Mary Andison, Betty Gordon, Marie Fisher, unidentified, Fenton Williams, and Margaret Mason-Wood. Back row, I to r: ? Fisher, Jean Nagano, ? Fisher, Eileen Mason-Wood, Delia Besner, Ruth Batty, George Nagano, unidentified, John Ewing, and David Andison.] -- ca. 1948.

6270 Mayo - Street scene Dog team

[Dog team with winter fur catch leaving Mayo for Dawson City, Yukon.] -- Spring 1931.

YUKON ARCHIVES PHOTO CAPTION LIST

YA#	Subject(s) and Description:	
-----	-----------------------------	--

6271 Roadhouse - Carmacks Brown, George Carmacks - Roadhouse Howat, George MacDonald, J.A. Stewart, Roy

[L to R: George Brown (roadhouse keeper), J.A. MacDonald, Roy Stewart (passengers), and George Howat (driver) standing in front of roadhouse in Carmacks, Yukon. Snow is on the ground.] -- ca. 1930.

6272 Sports - Hockey

Conlin, Tommy Dawson City - Sports Douglas, Mr. Hoggen, George McKeen, Gordon Nordling, Tore Rystogi, Wilfred Samuelson, Helmer Zaccarelli, Ralph

> [Studio portrait of "Douglas's Midgets" boys hockey team in Dawson City, Yukon. Team members L to R: Gordon McKeen, Tommy Conlin, Helmer Samuelson, "Hotstove" Douglas (coach), Wilfred Rystogi, Tore Nordling, George Hoggen, Ralph Zaccarelli.] -- ca. 1918.

- 6273 Sports Hockey
 - Best, Harold Dawson City - Sports Drugan, Jim McFarlen, ? McNeil, Alex Nordling, Otto Redmond, Joe Samuelson, Myer Skelton, Charlie

[Studio portrait of "Schwarz's Comets" boys hockey team in Dawson City, Yukon. L to R: Harold Best, Jim Drugan, Myer Samuelson, Ed Schwartz, Otto Nordling, Alex McNeil, Charlie Skelton, ? McFarlen, Joe Redmond, Louis Kazinsky.] -- ca. 1918.

6274 Sternwheeler - 'Klondike'

[The sternwheeler 'Klondike' docked next to the barge 'Stewart' at Mayo, Yukon. Sacks of ore are on the deck of the sternwheeler. Fire Hall tower visible in background.] -- ca. 1937.

YUKON ARCHIVES PHOTO SUBJECT LIST				
Subjects	YA#			
Airplane - 'CF-ADA'			6246	
	6232		6247	
Airplane - 'CF-AHD'			6270	
•	6233	Douglas, Mr.		
Airplane - 'CF-BLT'			6272	
	6234	Drugan, Jim		
Airplane - 'GC-ARM'			6273	
	6235	Ewing, John		
	6236		6269	
	6237	Finnegan, Jim	0200	
	6238	i innegan, enn	6247	
Anderson, Jack	0200	First Nations - Mayo	0247	
Anderson, Jack	6259	First Nations - Mayo	6248	
Automobile	0209			
Automobile	0050		6249	
	6253		6250	
	6254	First Nations camp		
	6255		6248	
Best, Harold			6250	
	6273	Hager, David		
Brown, George			6246	
	6271	Hager, Edwin		
Burke, E.J.A. "Paddy" -	Aircrash		6249	
	6239	Hoggen, George		
	6240		6272	
	6241	Howat, George		
	6242		6253	
	6243		6271	
Carmacks - Roadhouse)	Interior - General store		
	6271		6244	
Chapman, Chappie		Kading, Emile		
	6254	3,	6239	
Conlin, Tommy			6240	
••••••• ·	6272		6241	
Dawson City - B&F Stor			6243	
Dawson only Dar otor	6244		6251	
Dawson City - Sports	0244	Kendi, Julius	0201	
Dawson City - Sports	6272	Kenal, Julius	6248	
		Kondi Porcis	0240	
Dog toom	6273	Kendi, Persis	6049	
Dog team	0045		6248	
	6245	Leisure		

last modified on: 2018-10-20 status: Approved

YUKON ARCHIVES PHOTO SUBJECT LIST

Subjects	YA#	
•	6260	Mayo - J.H. Mervyn General Store
	6261	6268
Lesperance, N.A.		Mayo - Northern Commercial Co.
•	6233	6267
MacDonald, J.A.		6268
	6271	Mayo - Riverfront
Mail delivery		6267
	6252	6268
	6253	Mayo - Riverfront scene
	6254	6252
	6255	Mayo - School children
	6256	6269
	6257	Mayo - Street scene
	6258	6252
	6259	6270
	6260	Mayo - W.P.&Y.R. freight shed
	6261	6267
	6262	6268
Martin, Bob "Three Fi	nger"	McFarlen, ?
	6239	6273
	6240	McKeen, Gordon
	6241	6272
	6243	McNeil, Alex
	6263	6273
Mason-Wood, llene		Nagano, George
	6269	6269
Mason-Wood, Maggie)	Nagano, Jean
	6269	6269
Mayo - Binet Brothers	s Hotel	Nordling, Otto
	6252	6273
	6264	Nordling, Tore
	6267	6272
Mayo - Chateau Mayo	1	Patterson, John Melvyn
	6247	6233
	6265	Redmond, Joe
	6266	6273
	6268	Richards, T.C.
Mayo - First Nations village		6253
	6248	Rickensen, Stan

Sum wood ronds				
YUKON ARCHIVE	ES PHOTO SUBJEC	T LIST		
Subjects	YA#			
	6258			
Roadhouse - Carma				
	6271			
Rystogi, Wilfred				
	6272			
Samuelson, Helmer				
	6272			
Samuelson, Myer				
	6273			
Skelton, Charlie				
	6273			
Sports - Hockey				
	6272			
	6273			
Sternwheeler - 'Klon				
•	6274			
Stewart, Roy				
	6271			
Walsh, Joe	0000			
	6239			
	6240			
Wasson, Everett	6004			
	6234 6237			
	6237			
	6240			
Wood Sam	0240			
Wood, Sam	6255			
	6257			
	6258			
	6262			
Zaccarelli, Ralph	0202			
,,,,	6272			
	02.2			